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3rd November 2001

Dear Enrico
[ write this letter to bring you without delay all my thanks and my congratulations.

Thank you so much for thinking of me and inviting me to be as a member of your
family at this great event which was the tenth anniversary of your father’s death. I
was very touched by your kindness and generous hospitality and deeply appreciate
it. My stay in beautiful Trento was a most happy one and being part of all the
ceremonies was a memorable and moving experience. For it all, thank you.

[ admire without reserve the impeccable way you organised this great
commemorative event and the many brilliant ceremonies of which it was made.
You thought and took care of everything and made everyone feel welcome and
comfortable. The celebration was an impressive and brilliant event and you
directed it beautifully. You deserve our highest congratulations.

I am sending a copy of this letter by normal airmail to your home address in Genoa
so that I can enclose the rail tickets which arrived after I had left for the airport and
therefore were not used. You should be able to obtain a refund for them.

I send you, your wife and three adorable children many kind thoughts and my very
best wishes.

Yours sincerely
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